
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have been enjoying the many fun days of Catholic Schools Week.  We have recognized our 
priests, our families, our teachers and staff, our community, and our students.  We are now 
excited to reveal the new logo for Holy Family Catholic School which couldn’t have happened 
without the time and dedication of our parents. 
 
In preparation to reveal the new logo see the attached flyer and take a look back at the legacy 
of Holy Family school from its roots to today.  Be on the look out for the unveiling…it can be 
found on campus and our Facebook and Instagram pages in the next few days. 
 
Blessings, 
Mrs. Ubl, Principal 

• Thank You to our PFA and parents who made the teachers and staff feel abundantly 
appreciated on the Staff Appreciation day.  A special Thank You to Fr Patrick for hosting 
a delicious lunch from Amarith Café.  From breakfast to lunch and everything in between we 
are happy and full! 

• Online Application: If you have a child who is new to HFCS for the 2021-22 school year, 
you must go thru the online application process.  Apply by going to holyfamilyk8.org under 
the admissions tab.  The online process is new to us this year so if you have any questions 
please call the office.  Our current students will be re-enrolling at a later date. 

• Sign Language Enrichment Course: We have been presented with a wonderful opportunity 
from two Holy Family alum.  Emily Lopez and Fiona Waldron are 2017 graduates of Holy 
Family and are seniors at Mater Dei HS.  While at Mater Dei they are enrolled in the 
American Sign Language (ASL) class as their foreign language.  They would like to start an 
after school ASL program and teach both the language and the culture of the Deaf 
Community.  They will teach the alphabet, common words and a prayer.  They are offering 
this class at no charge for 3rd-8th graders.  The class will be held every other Tuesday for 
grade 3-4-5 and the alternating Tuesdays for 6-7-8.  The class will be held via Zoom from 
3:45-4:15.  There is no cost for this class.  The first class will start on February 16th for 
3-4-5 and on February 23rd for 6-7-8.  Please click the link below  and sign up today!  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdYMXx9Rnz0RYbSX7tZ1zKzuVZftYWWp8Ej8m
nWEqOaUdKZ0w/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdYMXx9Rnz0RYbSX7tZ1zKzuVZftYWWp8Ej8mnWEqOaUdKZ0w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdYMXx9Rnz0RYbSX7tZ1zKzuVZftYWWp8Ej8mnWEqOaUdKZ0w/viewform?usp=sf_link


• Read-a-thon: HFCS is hosting a Read-a-thon this year!  Our event will kick-off Tuesday, 
February 16th and end Tuesday, March 2nd.  We are raising money for classroom resources, 
such as textbooks and chromebooks.  Look for the flyer going home next week with all of 
the details.  Let’s raise money by reading! 

• World’s Finest Chocolate Fundraiser: Our World’s Finest Chocolate will be running until 
February 23rd.  All purchases are made online and delivered to your home.  Please see the 
attached informational flyer.  You will receive 40% back towards your fundraising 
obligation.  Questions?  Call or text Merritt LaVigna 714.856.9677 or Katie O’Connor 
714.425.6429. 

• Girl Scout Cookies on Sale: Help support our Holy Family Troops.  See the attached flyer 
for information on ordering your cookies. 

• Preschool Classes for 2021-2022: 
Our preschool classes fill up quickly so if you are interested in enrolling in HFCS Preschool 
please contact Mrs. Deusenberry, Preschool Director at jdeusenberry@holyfamilyk8.org. 

 

mailto:jdeusenberry@holyfamilyk8.org




1. Register
•	 Go to: worldsfinestonlinefundraiser.com
•	 Click REGISTER
•	 Enter your School Code: 

2. Personalize
•	 Complete the steps to personalize your 

account & create an avatar that looks 
like you!

•	 Track your progress online & earn 
virtual rewards for your avatar!

3. Promote
•	 Send emails to friends & family!
•	 Share on social media!
•	 Customers will see your Personalized 

Storefront™ & can easily shop online.

The fastest way to boost 

your sales is to 

REGISTER ONLINE
Did you know that students who register online

and send 12+ emails average higher sales overall?

First things first! Always remember internet safety and have a parent help if you’re under 13!

Once you launch your account by sending emails, you will receive your unique 
shopping code! Write the code on the front of your brochure for customers to 
use to shop and support you at: worldsfinestonlinefundraiser.com/store!

Don’t know your 
school code? 
Search here!

QUESTIONS? Call or email:
Or 

follow
their email

link!

Make your avatar 
talk by uploading

your voice!

http://worldsfinestonlinefundraiser.com
http://worldsfinestonlinefundraiser.com/store


 

It’s Girl Scout Cookie Time! 
Pre-orders 1/11- 1/23     Sales end 3/7/21 

 
As with everything this year, Girl Scout cookie sales have been modified due to the 
pandemic.  No door to door or booth/store/Mass sales are allowed. This year it will be primarily 
on-line and individual cookie sales to adhere to safety guidelines.  
 
If you don't already have a connection to a Girl Scout through your family, classmate, or 
neighbor and would like to support one of our HFCS troops please feel free to reach out to a 
troop leader and they will connect you with a scout in their troop to take your order.  
 
HFCS Troop leader contacts 
7th grade Cadette Troop 3340, Lora White- lorasnow@yahoo.com 
6th grade Cadette Troop 3634, Nancy Moraga- nancymoraga12@gmail.com 
4-5th grade Junior Troop 7290, Michelle Priest- michelle.priest@gmail.com 
2-3rd grade Brownie Troop 7284, Lidia Hood- Sanchez- top_paws@sbcglobal.net 
 
We currently do not have troops in 8th or Kindergarten, and our 1st grade troop is new and not 
selling cookies.  
 
Cookie Share donations to benefit the US Military and Second Harvest Food Bank are also 
available. Cost of all cookies are $5, except for the Gluten Free cookie which is $6.  
 
There is a new cookie this year, Toast- yay! It tastes similar to cinnamon toast crunch cereal.  
 

 
 

For those with businesses you may consider participating in The Great Girl Scout Cookie 
Buyout. This program is an easy way to support a local Girl Scout troop during a challenging 
year; while also providing your vendors, customers, or employees with America’s favorite 
annual sweet treat. Contact one of the girl scout leaders listed above or go 
to https://www.girlscoutsoc.org/en/cookies/cookie-donor-buyout-program.html 
 
 

Thank you for supporting our HFCS Girl Scouts! 

mailto:top_paws@sbcglobal.net
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